
 

 
 
 
Dear future JU student,  
 
Congratulations! As you should have been informed by now, you have been offered a 
place of study at the Pathway Programme at Jönköping University. I realize that this 
is a major and important step in your life, and I believe that you have made the right 
decision in choosing Jönköping University to prepare yourself for a career and future 
employability.  
 
Jönköping University is characterised by focused profiles internationalisation, an 
entrepreneurial spirit and collaboration with the surrounding society. We are one of 
Sweden's leading universities in the area of internationalization, having around 
10 000 students representing 80 countries studying at our schools.  
 
As a student in the Pathway programme you will be living and studying in the 
beautiful town Gränna, situated 40 km north of Jönköping. The campus is located in 
the centre of Gränna with modern teaching facilities within walking distance from 
student accommodation.  
 
Some of the education will take place at Campus Jönköping which is situated right 
in the centre of Jönköping, close to everything that the city has to offer. Jönköping is 
one of Sweden's ten largest cities and is also one of the most beautifully situated at 
the juncture of three sprawling lakes. 
 
Over the next few months, you will receive a lot of information from us to ease your 
arrival to Sweden, Jönköping and Gränna. Please read the information carefully, and 
if you have any questions, contact Tomas.Bengtsson@ju.se, and he will try to answer 
those questions.  
 
You can also follow us at http://my.ju.se/ 
 
I want to give you my warmest welcome to Jönköping University and I look forward 
to meeting you when the semester starts! 
 
Hanna Ståhl, 
Managing Director Pathway Programmes 
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